
     
 

 
  

 

   
  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cambian Scarborough School Newsletter                                   Spring / Summer Term 2024 

 

Sledging! 

Earlier in the school year 

some students enjoyed a 

day out sledging at 

Snozone as a reward 

activity for achieving 

their targets.  

They were kitted out 

with safety helmets and 

had great fun whizzing 

down the ski slope on 

their sledges! 

 

 

 

 

Our Vison and Aims 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

                                                             

 

  

Allotment 

Students have been working hard on the allotment and vegetables beds this year.  

When it was time for planting, students started by taking some soil samples and 

doing a ribbon test to see what kind of soil we had. They used some compost to 

enrich and improve the soil for growing vegetables.  

Students also built a polytunnel and compost bin with left over pallets and dug a 

wildlife pond as well. 

Our first crop of potatoes has now been harvested and made into a delicious soup! 

   

 

Everyone has a personal best    
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Dalby Forest 

Some of our younger pupils went to Dalby Forest this term to learn and practice team building skills, they had a 

fantastic day out and worked really well together building shelters from sticks laying around on the forest floor. 

      

After lunch, pupils braved the cold water and paddled in the shallow stream by the Visitor Centre, they used nets 

to look for different animals that lived in the river and spent some quiet time listening to the ebb and flow of the 

water and how it sounded.  

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Exams and Successes 
 

Our year 10 and 11 students have been busy revising 

and completing their course work this term, all the 

exams have now been completed and we’re now 

waiting on the results.  
 

Well done to all those students taking exams this term 

and demonstrated exemplary behaviour throughout.  
 

Also, a big thank you those younger students who 

respectfully stayed quiet in school whilst the older ones 

sat for their exams.  
 

Education & Behaviour Targets 
 

Congratulations to all those students who received Gold 

and Silver awards this term for achieving their 

educational and behaviour targets!  
 

Awards Ceremony 

We were delighted to give out special certificates to all 

pupils this year in recognition of an area in which 

they’ve excelled. 

 

 

 

Everyone has a personal best    

 

Yorvik Viking Museum – York 
 

Some of our pupils visited Jorvik Viking Centre in 

April as part of their Entry Level Certificate in History. 

They were completing a Depth Study on the Vikings, 

so a trip to Jorvik was perfect for this and enabled 

them to have a learning experience outside of the 

usual classroom environment.  
 

Pupils learned all about Coppergate and the origin of 

the word, as well as interesting facts like how Vikings 

only bought one shoe at a time and all about Viking 

poo pits! 

 

     
 

 

 

 



     
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cambian Scarborough School 

School Council Elections 

 

In April new school councillors were elected to represent the student body.   

Five candidates ran for office, they worked diligently to prepare beforehand and gave fantastic speeches to the rest 

of the school. They talked about how they would make a good councillor and explained how they would help to 

make our school a better place for everyone.  

Secret voting took place with an official ballot box, the votes were carefully counted and verified and two 

candidates were elected to represent the school.   

The first council meeting took place two weeks later and the newly appointed councillors were busy collecting 

ideas, suggestions and requests from peers to put forward for debate.   

School council meetings are valuable resource for our school, we get to hear our student voice and it helps 

students to feel valued and appreciated.  

We have already implemented suggestions from our last meeting, such as getting a new basketball net and more 

laptops for students to use in school. 

           

    

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

School closes at 12noon on Friday 19th July 2024 for the Summer holidays and re-opens at 8:50am on Wednesday 

4th September 2024. 

 

 

School Policies 

Our main school policies are available to view on our website.  
 

 

Staffing News 

A warm welcome to our new Learning Support Assistants; Phillip Pitter, Ayse Johnson and Damien Mason who 

joined the team this year. All the staff here wish everyone a very happy and enjoyable summer holiday! 

Everyone has a personal best    

 

 


